
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 17/18

CANCEL GENERAL DIRECTION 10/10

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen's Harbour Master Portsmouth that General Direction 10/10 (Hulks
Safety Zones and keep clear warship berths) has been cancelled due to cessation of military exercises in this area.

2. Mariners are advised that in accordance with General Direction 02/18, the requirement to keep clear of
warship berths and anchorages remains. 

3. Cancel this LNTM on 3 March 2018. 

Wednesday 03 Jan 2018 

S O Hopper 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.

https://www.royalnavy.mod.uk/khm/portsmouth/local-notices/general-directions/2022/1802---keep-clear-of-warships-alongside-or-at-anchor

